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Comments: Open pit mining near a river is a polluting process .   This proposed mining project on an old

superfund site is detrimental to the health of the entire Salmon river.  Further the leaching process will inevitably

leach dangerous chemicals into the river. Rafters routinely use river water  in their dish cleaning process.  This

will lead to the poisoning of thousands of river rafting enthusiasts.  Because of the very clear and present threat

to the river, the animals and people I am against this proposal.  Furthermore I urge you to  reject this proposal

outright.

Thank you

Kathryn Taghon 

 


